
April 12, 2024 

 

Dear New Life Christian Academy Parents and Staff, 
 

Ecclesiastes 3:1 says, “To every thing, there is a season and a time to every purpose 

under the heaven.”  
 

It is New Life Church’s honor to be the home of New Life Christian Academy for forty-

five years. In those forty-five years, we had thousands of students attend. These students 

heard the Gospel preached on a daily basis while receiving a quality education. New Life 

provided a caring, loving environment with staff and teachers that ministered love, as 

well as provided acceptance and encouragement to each student. 

We have the privilege of seeing and hearing about our students as they have grown to be 

good citizens, parents, and some grandparents. They entered into every field of 

employment from doctors to engineers, mechanics, and accountants, as well as 

missionaries, pastors, and the military. 
 

We are proud of the accomplishments that New Life Christian Academy has made and 

the contributions it gave to our community and to the world as a whole. 
 

But, as Ecclesiastes tells us, there are seasons for everything. We believe the season for 

New Life Church to continue to have a Christian school has come to an end. Therefore, 

we will not re-open for the 2024-2025 school year. If you already enrolled your student 

for the 2024-2025 school year, you will receive a full refund. 
 

This is not an easy decision; however, we believe it is the best decision. We know that 

when God closes a door another one opens. We trust God to provide for all our parents 

and students as they choose new educational opportunities. We also trust God as He 

leads this church into a new era.  
 

We want to thank all the parents, staff, teachers, volunteers, community leaders, and 

businesses who generously gave of their time and resources over the past forty-five 

years. We are blessed to have had such amazing support from so many people.  
 

Trusting in Jesus, 

NLCA Administration 


